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Friday 7 July 2022

Dear Parents

RE. Red Extreme Heat Warnings - Nursery

 

Following my letter that has just been sent out regarding the Red Extreme Heat Warnings, the nursery

will be closed in the afternoon on Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 July. This is because children who are

under 4 years old may be at increased risk of adverse effects:

● If your child attends the morning session, they can come to nursery and be picked up at

11:30am as usual.

● If your child attends the all day session, they can come to nursery in the morning as usual.

They should then be picked up at 11:30am on Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 July.

● If your child attends the afternoon session, they should not attend nursery at all on Monday

18 and Tuesday 19 July.

Thank you for your continued support.

With my very best wishes

Tijen Hassan

Headteacher


